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I am objecting to the inclusion of the Bread and cheese field as a site for housing development  I am a resident 
resident of Westbere for over ears 
 
I believe the A28 is already struggling to cope with volume of traffic coming through due to all the local 
developments that have already been built along it ,and it is becoming increasingly dangerous esp at the top 
junctions by spires school 
 
The loss of hedgerows and woodland that will be ripped out to make way for any development would be tragic we 
have lost so much in the area already and there must be “green corridors R5” for the wildlife and biodiversity 
 
The ACRA report that Canterbury city council have grossly over stated the population growth for the area therefore 
the demand for more houses .The bread and cheese field is not needed 
 
The field is of significant historical importance to the village of Westbere ,with a charitable history that can be traced 
back over 300years 
 
Lack of Doctors appointments dentists ,low job opportunities in the area already in adequate for the existing 
population which another 150 houses will add too 
 
Yours sincerely 
                           Mrs Kym Moyes 
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